
Notice of Intent to Award Contract Under  

National Cooperative Purchasing Agreements: 

SourceWell  

The Borough of Berlin intends to participate in the SourceWell cooperative purchasing program. 
as permitted under the authority of N.J.S.A. 52:34-6.2(b)(3). 

It is the intent of the Borough of Berlin to make a contract award to National Auto Fleet Group 
in the amount of $70,435.30 pursuant to Quote ID# 14836 submitted to the Borough of Berlin. 

Information regarding these contracts may be found in the office of the Borough Clerk in the 
Borough Hall, 59 South White Horse Pike, Berlin NJ 08009 during regular business hours, as 
well as on the Borough’s website at www.berlinnj.org.  

The contract period will run from December 15, 2020 – November 30, 2021 

Comment period ends December 4, 2020 for affected providers to protest the award.  All protests 
must be provided in writing to the Borough Clerk at the above address. 
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